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Complete closure of Ramp 4 Mercier 
Bridge Saturday 

 
(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform road users that the Jacques Cartier & Champlain Bridges 
Incorporated (JCCBI) will close the Route 138 Ramp to the Mercier Bridge (access from 
Châteauguay) on Saturday, January 12th from 7am to 6pm. Full access to the bridge will 
be available via the Route 132 Ramp (access from La Prairie) during this period. 
  
A detour will be set up for road users coming from Route 138 via the service lane that 
connects Routes 138 and 132. Please note that all lanes will remain open on the Mercier 
Bridge itself. 
  
This closure is necessary to carry out repair work at the junction between the Route 138 
Ramp and the Bridge roadway. This section of the bridge’s roadway is scheduled to be 
completely replaced in 2013 and 2014. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Saturday, January 12th at 6pm. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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